
Scranton, Pa. – COLTS will begin a new detour on Wednesday, Aug. 29, 2018 
due to the road closure on Lonesome Road.  
 
The detour will be regular route to Lonesome Road to Bridge Street. The bus 
will then make a left on Drakes Lane, right on Center Street, right on Bowman, 
and right back on Bridge Street.  
 
The bus will lay over in front of the church and take the reverse route inbound.  
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